
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

From: Meghan Tankersley 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Mandatory Covid-19 Vaccinations for NSHE students 

 Date: Monday, August 16, 2021 9:22:13 PM 

I'm am writing you this evening to discourage this awful proposition against our kids. 
This obstruction of our academic freedoms is coercion and abuse. To dangle 
education over a person's head and tell them they cannot learn unless they put their 
body on the line for potential damage - potentially lifelong damage, or worse, is gross 
misconduct. Nobody should be allowed to have the right to force something that can 
cause physical harm to another. 

This type of regulation,  should it be enforced, will set a precedent we cannot allow. 
We cannot allow for Nevada or any Nevada schools to follow such cruel and 
unethical policies. 
To force a non FDA approved vaccination is absurd. Please do not allow this form of 
abuse and indoctrination in our schools, leave any and all vaccinations a choice. 
Thank you! 

Meghan Downing 
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